OSCAR President

From: Rebecca Reitano < Rebecca. Reitano@sunshinecoast.gld.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 22 January 2018 14:59 To: president@oscar.org.au

Cc: Rebecca Theodosiou; Sharyn Eyles

FW: Invitation to community groups for Yaroomba Beach / Sekisui proposal Subject:

Importance: High

From: Sharyn Eyles On Behalf Of Michael Whittaker

Sent: Monday, 22 January 2018 9:09 AM

To: 'liaison@scec.org.au' liaison@scec.org.au'; 'president@developmentwatch.org.au'

developmentwatch.org.au>; 'Friendsofyaroomba@gmail.com' <Friendsofyaroomba@gmail.com>;

'president@oscar.com.au' president@oscar.com.au>

Subject: Invitation to community groups for Yaroomba Beach / Sekisui proposal

Dear Sir/Madam,

I refer to the proposed Yaroomba Beach development proposal at David Low Way, Yaroomba. Council appreciates that there is a high level of interest in this proposal and as such, the Councillors would like to offer the opportunity for representatives of Development Watch, Save Yaroomba, SCEC and OSCAR to provide a group presentation in the afternoon of 29 January 2018 at the Caloundra Council Office, 1 Omrah Ave, Caloundra. This may be in the format of 5 minutes per group or a combined 20 minute presentation with 10 minutes for follow up questions. The aim of the presentation is to provide a summary of your interests and submissions on behalf of your community organisation for the Councillors, Mayor and CEO. It is requested that you coordinate together to provide a maximum 20 minute presentation.

The confirmed timeslot will be 2pm - 2:30pm and it is recommended that you arrive 15 minutes prior and contact Ms Patricia Jensen, Branch Manager Development Services on 0405 135 030, to confirm that you have arrived. Ms Jensen's team will be able to assist you in setting-up for your presentation. It would also be appreciated if you could liaise with Ms Jensen prior to this Workshop to confirm the attendees for your presentation by emailing DSbusinessadmin@sunshinecoast.gld.gov.au.

If you would like to provide an electronic presentation, a copy of your presentation material will be required by COB 25 January 2018.

Please don't hesitate to contact the Manager, Development Services on 07 5475 9878 if you have any questions or require clarification.

Michael Whittaker | Chief Executive Officer

Office of the CEO | Sunshine Coast Council

Phone: 07 5441 8688

michael.whittaker@sunshinecoast.gld.gov.au Email:

Website: www.sunshinecoast.gld.gov.au

Locked Bag 72 Sunshine Coast Mail Centre Qld 4560 Mail:



Please consider the environment before printing this email